
 

                                                                                                                      March 8, 2010 

 

Mayor John Dickert 

& the Common Council 

City Hall 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public 

Safety and Licensing Committee to request final payment for preparing a survey to replace three 

greens and one tee at Johnson Park Golf Course by Nielsen Madsen & Barber, S.C. 

 

It is recommended that final payment be approved for a total contract amount of $9,480.00.  

Funds may be appropriated from the account 107.000.5750, Johnson Greens  & Tees. 

 

 

This contract was approved by Resolution 09-1345 of April 20, 2009. 

 

                                               Sincerely, 

 

 

                                              Donnie Snow 

                                              Director  

        


